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Date: Monday, 11 March 2024 12:03:10 PM

Dear Committee Members,

I Chloe Green, am writing to challenge the assumption that students within the traditional school system across
all Australian schools are consistently meeting the requirements of the Australian Curriculum with positive
outcomes for all students. As a homeschooling parent, who has removed her children from a mainstream setting
I believe that home education provides families like mine with an opportunity to meet the individual needs of
each child without being burdened by the responsibility of managing Australia’s outdated curriculum system
and its failing methods of delivery.

It is evident that teachers require support, but it is the children in these classrooms who truly need our attention.
Rather than focusing solely on enforcing compliance with a curriculum that may not be effectively meeting the
needs of all students, I urge you to consider the myriad of homeschooling methods, programs, and practices that
have proven successful in meeting the diverse needs of learners.

Observing these homeschooling approaches may provide valuable insights for reimagining the Australian
Curriculum to adopt a more inclusive and effective "child-led" approach. By shifting the emphasis towards
empowering students to take ownership of their learning journey, we can create a more engaging and
meaningful educational experience for all.

I implore the committee to take the time to properly consider the positive contributions that homeschooling
offers within the education space. Rather than using your platform to discourage families from opting for an
alternative approach to education, let us work together to explore innovative ways to ensure that every child
receives a quality education that meets their individual needs and aspirations.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Chloe Green

Daytime contact

A Homeschooling parent of Ella-
Soon to be homeschooling parent of Sonny-.
Proud parent of homeschooling graduate and now construction apprentice Tate-.

Sent from my iPhone





